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Welcome to the second week of school!  I hope everyone had a great first week and a relaxing weekend.  I have received ALMOST all of the forms from administration, but a few are still missing.  Please return them as soon as possible.  On Monday I sent home the “Selection Page” which contains all of the spelling and vocabulary words for Unit 1.  Please make sure that each day your child is bringing their language arts homework and their math homework.  On Monday there will be no math homework since the students took the Topic 1 test in class.  Math homework will resume on Tuesday.  Don’t forget, school starts at 8:40 on Tuesdays instead of 7:40.  School gets out at 2:06 each day except Friday (1:06).  I have run out of 5-tab dividers and 3-ring pencil pouches, so if you can donate any of those, it would be greatly appreciated.  Also, we are always running out of tissues! Thank you so much to those of you who have already sent in donations to the classroom!  

PLEASE NOTE: Back to School Night is THIS THURSDAY (August 30th) from 4:30-6:00.  I will only be presenting during the first session (5:00-5:30) so that I can attend my daughter’s Back to School Night across town.  I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Please feel free to sit in on the second session of one of the other fourth grade classes if you can’t the first session.  

